
Meeting minutes 
30 June 2024 2pm 

The meeting was held via zoom with 11 people in attendance. Those in attendance were, 
Seneshal, Deputy Seneshal, Exchequer, Deputy Exchequer, Minister of Arts and Science, 
Chatelaine, Knight’s Marshal, Baroness of Scared Stone, and other members of the 
populace. 

Old business included the topic of the canton Sew In, which was an Arts and Science 
event, coupled with a yard sale. 27 people attended the event and it was deemed very 
succesful. Another Sew In event is planned for June 14th of 2025. A vote was taken to pay 
site fee of $100 and passed with an 11-0 in favor. 

The Exchequer position was handed down to deputy. 

New business was conducted with the introduction of St. Urho’s tournament to be held on 
the 15th of March 2025. A site was referenced at the local 3520 union hall between 
Cleveland and Statesville. Lease agreement and site fees were to be researched, and the 
discussion was tabled. 

Financial policy was discussed and a vote was taken to accept the current policy with the 
caveat of updates/ changes to be made at the next business meeting. The vote was 6-2 in 
favor of accepting the current financial policy. 

Autumn jubilee was discussed, with the date to be set for October the 5th and 6th. It will be 
considered a Baronial Revel. 

The next Canton Meeting was set to be on July the 21st at 2pm via zoom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Meeting minutes 
21Jul24 

The meeting started at 2:10 pm, with the seneschal, Exchequer, deputy seneschal, 
Chatelain, and two other populace members. All officers reported no changes in duties 
since the last canton meeting. 

Old Business- 

 Saint Urho’s tourney was discussed, with completion of some of the items on the 
bid form. Hotel accommodation was noted as a necessary resource for out-of-town 
attendees. Site was secured at local 3520 union hall, between Cleveland and Statesville 
North Carolina. 

 The Autumn Jubilee needed fighting participants, with a note of rapier fighters 
contributing on Saturday, with Heavy fighters contributing on Sunday. A need for Arts & 
Science items was requested for public display. Pewter casting was noted to be a major 
contribution to the demonstration, with the possible need for extra propane. 

 Financial policy update- The updates to the financial policy were tabled during the 
last canton meeting. A meeting is to be scheduled with the Kingdom Exchequer for further 
assistance. No time frame has been developed for the meeting. 

New Business- 

 Baronial Meeting- The baronial meeting in September will be held at Monterrey 
Mexican Restaurant at 119 North Link Avenue, in Salisbury. A GPS link will be provided on 
social media for this event. A vote of 6-0 for, was held to have the meeting at this location. 

 The local canton gathering was to be changed to Tuesdays in lieu of Thursdays. A 
vote was held at 5-0 for the change in gathering schedules to Tuesdays. 

Meeting closed at 2:46 pm 


